
The Van Buren County Road 
Commission will be completing 

drainage improvements on 
North Lakeshore Drive in 

Lawrence Township. This project 
will occur in two phases to 

ensure homeowners have access 
to their properties at all times. 

Each location (shown on the 
map to the right) will consist of 

installing a basin on each side of 
the road with a crosspipe 

connecting them beneath the 
surface, followed by restoring 

slope and repaving the sections 
of removed asphalt. The road will 

be closed at the work site, 
however residents will have 
access to their properties via 

Meadow Lane or South 
Lakeshore Drive.

This project is funded by 
Lawrence Township and the 

prime contractor is Krohn 
Excavating. Questions about 

this project may be directed to 
Dave Mills, Engineering 

Technician, at 269-674-8011 ext. 
229.

PROJECT ALERT
Beginning Week of April 14

Scan here 
for a link 
to VBCRC's 
website


